
N O T I C E 
C O B B   V I L L A G E   B O A R D 
* R E G U L A R   M E E T I N G * 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Wis. Stats. 19.84(3), that the Cobb Village Board 
will hold a Regular Meeting on Wednesday January 8, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. at the  

COBB VILLAGE OFFICE, 501 Benson Street, Cobb, Wisconsin. 

 
 

DATE:   Wednesday JANUARY 8, 2020 at 5:30 p.m.  
 

 

1.    Calling of meeting to order.  Roll call.  Certification of compliance with open meeting   

 law.  Pledge of allegiance 

 
2.    Approval of minutes – December regular village board meeting 

3.    Treasurer’s Report 

4.    Committee & Commission Reports.   

* Library Board – Agenda from December 18, 2019, Minutes from October 15, 2019 
  -November Library Statistics Report 
  -Update from Village Board Liaison Arnold Fritsch 
 
* Cobb-Highland Recreation Commission – Minutes from November 13, 2019 
 2020 Budget 

5.    Citizens and Delegations 

 Mary Foley, park improvement committee update and park placement 
   

6. Unfinished Business 
 a) Splash pad update and park placement 
 b) Street sweeper – update 
 c) Bishop property - update 
  
7. New Business 
 a) CDBG Application for School Street and Clifton Street project 
 b) Spring election – drawing for name placement on ballot for village trustees 
 c) Ambulance Service Agreement with Highland Ambulance for 2020 
 d) Approve affidavit confirming termination of Mueller farm lease on property to be sold to 

Golden Warriors, LLC 
  
8. Correspondence and Communications 
  
  
9. Zoning Permits – None 
 
10.    Approval of bills for the month. 
 
11.     Adjournment. 
 
 
Posted:  January 7, 2020 
 
 
 
Lori L. Breiwa, Village Clerk 
 
 
 
 

Posted 1/07/20 in accordance to WI Statute 19.84 (3) & 19.85(1)(c) 
Cobb Village Office        Royal Bank-Cobb Office        Cobb Post Office        Cobb Food Mart         

Village Web Site 
Requests from persons with disabilities who need assistance to participate in this meeting should be 
made to the Clerk’s office at (608) 623-2777 with as much advance notice as possible.  For additional 

information or to request assistance, contact Lori Breiwa, Village Clerk for the Village of Cobb. 


